
Dear Families, 

 

Happy Half Term Everyone! 

 

Our last week before the holiday has been busy but fun. We have had a pirate day at Warthill and 

the Junior Class were able to ‘invade’ and find out what the Infant Class had been up to. It was lots 

of fun.  

Sand Hutton children have been making the most of their outdoor areas. We are so fortunate to 

have access to two such beautiful sites. We will certainly enjoy using these for our ‘I’m a Year Six 

Leaver, Get Me Out of Here!’ which I am pleased to say all Year Six pupils from both schools are 

attending. Look out for pictures! 

Our May birthday party is the order of the day today and we wish a Happy Birthday to each of those 

children. 

I am also including a letter from one of our ex pupils which refers to the intriguing poster I sent in an 

earlier newsletter. It is heartening to see our pupils go on to continue to live out the school values as 

they grow. The letter explains itself fully and I do hope that everyone will feel able to get behind this 

for all the reasons that Catherine has outlined. Thank you to Catherine for bringing this to our 

attention and we hope to support this venture fully across the federation. 

Just a reminder that we continue to support all our families in every way possible. Please talk to 

someone or drop us an email if there is anything we can do at all….even over the half term break. 

 

Wishing you all the very best half term by way of Congratulations for the continued good work we 

have all contributed in keeping both our schools Covid19 free. We have been incredibly lucky. 

 

With every best wish, 

Beverley Pawson 

Sand Hutton and Warthill Federated Schools  

 


